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Dear Parents,
Covid-19 has presented us all with a wide variety of challenges in the areas of health, finances, education and culture. Asnew Olim
your challenges ave even greater.
When the year Ioegan, your children were hopeﬁt[[y attending school in person according to the "new normal" in Israel and your favnity might
have been starting to settle into some semblance of a routine. With the increasing nationwide infection rates, the government has shut down
the school system and your children are now learning from home. Perhaps you're feeling apprehensive and concerned? Wondering how you
can hetp your children learn and thrive as new olim in this new and uncertain situation?
You are invited to a Zoom meeting in Engtisn with the educational staﬁ‘ of "Chemed", the Nationat—Retig'Lous education system in Israel, to
discuss these questions and concerns. At this meeting you will receive practicat advice ﬁfom veteran staﬁc with years @C experience integrating
new olim in the educational system. You will gaina better understanding cyf the Israeli school system and tools to hetp your children succeed
as new olim, cope with distance learning, and deal with the social
challenges that come with making aliyah during this "new normal".
The meeting will take play on Tuesday, September 29 at 8 P.M. Preregistration is required at the following link: DIw1) 11w

Wishing you and your families a productive, meaningful, and sweet new year! May you be signed and sealed in the Book of Life!
"Chemed" Immigration Absorption Team


https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfckLt-RgE77wunqfWgbFrxAS0gVfvtObHgTJ3r3fPMNwfMUw/viewform?vc=0&c=0&w=1&flr=0&usp=mail_form_link

